
Bucha Forest 
Classroom
Co-create Workshop

On Ukraine’s Flag and 
Independence Days



The idea of holding a workshop in Bucha on 
Ukraine’s Independence Day first emerged while 

we were preparing for the 107 km Hike for 
Freedom in Vilnius, marking Lithuania’s 107th 

year of independence



When the date arrived, the first volunteers 
from Lithuania reached Bucha on Thursday 

evening. By the next day at noon, they had 
already raised the first glue-laminated timber 

column, donated by Jūrės Medis



On Saturday morning, 
after the Ukraine Flag 
Day ceremony, Bucha 

community volunteers 
started gathering at the 
site and jumped straight 

into preparations



Soon after, excitement grew as the very 
first straw wall panel donated by Modulina 

was assembled



Meanwhile, on the other side of the park path, 
children were busy making art



By late Saturday afternoon, every straw wall 
panel was in place, marking a major 

milestone accomplished in just a single day



Thermo wood products, donated by Brolis 
timber, took on a creative alternative twist: by 
the end of the day, volunteers had turned them 
into eight raised plant beds, two bird houses, a 

bug hotel, and several waste-sorting boxes 



Remember the Ukrainian flag from the 
107-kilometer hike? Now it’s here, gifted with 

pride from one independent nation to 
another on Ukraine’s Independence Day



Sometimes, all it takes is one little spark, to 
make people come together and create 

something beautiful & sustainable that has a 
lasting positive impact



To champion the use of sustainable 
construction materials



To inspire and empower the next generation 
to protect and cherish biodiversity



To craft spaces that restore community 
social fabric and nurture a deep connection 

with nature



Bucha children, your uplifting spirit, resilience, 
and sustainability consciousness is our 

inspiration



All the volunteers who gave their time, 
resources, and navigated risks - thank you! In 

just two days, you achieved something 
unimaginable, and it wouldn’t have been 

possible without you!


